
LOWER KOOTENAY BAND 
NOTICE OF ALL-CANDIDATES FORUM 

For more information or assistance please contact: 
Email: nominations@onefeather.ca | Toll Free: 1-855-923-3006 

Phone support is available weekdays from 9:30 am to 4:30 pm Pacific Time 
209-852 Fort Street, Victoria, B.C., V8W 1H8 

www.onefeather.ca/nations/lowerkootenay  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Lower Kootenay Band held a Nomination Meeting on October 3, 
2024, in accordance with the Lower Kootenay Band Custom Election By-Law (2012) for the purpose 
of nominating candidates for the Offices of two (2) Councillors, for the ensuing term of office, in an 
election to be held on November 19, 2024. 

  

AN ALL-CANDIDATES FORUM WILL TAKE PLACE: 

NOVEMBER 7, 2024 
STARTING AT 6:00 PM 

Lower Kootenay Band Gym 
830 Simon Road, Creston, BC 

 

Please Be Advised:  

All persons who have accepted nomination for Council must participate in an All-Candidates Forum. 
Candidates who do not participate in the Forum will give up their candidacy, unless they can justify their 
absence. Just cause will include validated illness or injury to the candidate or within their immediate family. 
 
Members of the Lower Kootenay Band may submit suggestions for questions to be discussed by Candidates at 
the All-Candidates Forum. Please submit your questions to voterhelp@onefeather.ca before Friday, 
November 1st, 2024. 
 
Candidates will have an allotted time to introduce themselves. There will be a period of questions, which will 
be vetted by the moderator. This will be followed by closing statements from each Candidate. 
 
The All-Candidates Forum is open to all members of the public. 

 

Dated for Reference at Victoria, British Columbia, October 23, 2024  

mailto:voterhelp@onefeather.ca

